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Lakeside Cafe and Soft Play Area 

Opening February 2012 

 
The Council is delighted to be 
opening the Lakeside Cafe and 
Soft Play Area in February 
2012. This service will provide 
an indoor cafe and soft play 
area to compliment the outdoor 
facilities already provided at 
Hemsworth Water Park. Thus 
making the Park a place to visit 
whatever the weather. 
The cafe and soft play area is 
to be open seven days a week 
between 11:30am to 4:30pm 
initially. The Council intends to 
extend the opening hours as 
demand grows in  the summer 

period. The menu has been designed to 
provide cooked food from light snacks to 
full meals for both children and adults. 
Where possible our food is to be sourced 
locally and cooked to order. Our drinks 
include espresso, cappuccino, mocha, 
latte, hot chocolate, tea and herbal teas, 
along with cold drinks. 
The seating at the lakeside consists of 
standard cafe tables and chairs, bench 
seating for larger parties and sofa seats. 
Most of the seating benefits from having a 
lake view and the natural light that 
streams in through the new windows and 
patio doors provides an open airy place to 
enjoy your visit. 

The soft play area for children will keep 
youngsters aged up to approximately 
seven years of age happily playing whilst 
the adult sits in comfort in the seating 
area provided enjoying watching their 
children play. 
 
The Council hopes that  local residents 
will enjoy this new facility and that all 
generations from babies to children and 
parents to grandparents will enjoy a visit 
to the Lakeside Cafe what ever the 
weather. 
 

 
To contact the Town Clerk or the administration staff telephone 01977 617617 or e-mail 
clerk@hemsworthcouncil.co.uk or visit in person at the Community Centre, Bullenshaw Road, 
Hemsworth. Administration Office  opening hours are Monday to Friday 08:00 to 18:00 and 
09:30 to 14:30 Saturday. 

Contact Details 



Kinsley Ward 
 

Cllr Peter Hardacre 
07977 833358 
 
Cllr John Leach 
01977 611369 
 
Cllr Doreen Swift 
01977 614841 
 
Fitzwilliam Ward 
 

Cllr Alan Draper 
01977 615201 
 
Cllr John Richardson 
01977 619018 
 
Cllr Ann Westmorland 
Chair of Finance 
Vice Chair of Policy 
01977 613141 
 
Hemsworth East Ward 
 

Cllr Jim Kenyon 
07891 084686 
 
Cllr Robert McIntyre 
Chair of Policy 
Vice Chair of Leisure and 
Recreation 
01977 616043 
 
Cllr Stan Wilson 
01977 614474 
 
Hemsworth South Ward 
 

Cllr Sam Gilliver-Cooper 
07808 930452 
 
Cllr Tony Upson 
Chair of the Council 
01977 610732 
 
Cllr Linda Wootton 
01977 617617 
 
Hemsworth West Ward 
 

Cllr Shirley Gilliver-Cooper 
Chair of Leisure and   
Recreation 
07719 921272 
 
Cllr Sandra Pickin  
Vice Chair of the Council 
07821 227340 
 
Vacancy 

Councillors: 
Improvements to the Changing Rooms at 
Cemetery Road are now complete. These 
have included a new pitch roof, new floor, 
heating system for the showers, separate 
changing room for the referee, new 
kitchen area and redecoration throughout. 
The hand over of the recently refurbished 
Changing Rooms from the contractor took 
place earlier in 
January and the 
Chair of Leisure 
and Recreation 
Shirley Gilliver-
C o o p e r  wa s 
pleased to hand 
the facility back to 
H e m s w o r t h 
United Football 
Club. 

Half Term Activities 
The Council has a number of activities available for children over the half 
term in February: 
Community Centre 
Mon—13 Feb 2012—1pm to 3pm—Activities for Children 
Tues—14 Feb 2012—1pm to 3pm—Activities for Children 
Wed—15 Feb 2012—10am to 12noon—Boccia Bowls for Children 
Cost for the above is £2.00 each including juice and biscuits. 
 
Sandygate Football Facility 
Thurs—16 Feb 2012—Football Shooting Workshop 10am to 3pm  
(Over 6yrs only) 
Fri—17 Feb 2012—Football Control Workshop 10am to 3pm  
(Over 6yrs only) 
Cost for the above workshops is £3.00 each if booked in advance. Pay on 
the day cost £5.00. A packed lunch and drink will be required. 
 
Prom Fayre 
On Saturday 25 February 2012 between 11am and 3pm there is to be a 
Prom Fayre at the Community Centre. There will be displays of prom 
dresses, jewellery, accessories and other associated prom requirements. 
 
Easter Craft Fair 
Saturday 24 March 2012 there will be an Easter Craft Fair at the Hemsworth 
Community Centre from 10am to 3pm. Anyone interested in having a stall 
should contact the Community Development Manager Amanda Moulton  

Leisure and Recreation   Finance Committee 
Tuesday 14 February 2012  Tuesday 21 February 2012 
Tuesday 27 March 2012   Tuesday 03 April 2012 

Policy Committee    Town Council   
Tuesday 06 March 2012            Tuesday 07 February 2012 
Tuesday  24  April 2012   Tuesday 20 March 2012 
Annual Town Council   Annual Town Meeting 
Tuesday 15 May 2012   Thursday 12 April 2012 

 Cemetery Road Changing Rooms 

 Council and Committee Meetings 

Forthcoming Events. 


